
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/27/2018 5:54:09 PM

First name: Johm

Last name: Van Diest

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Being a lifelong Alaskan I like to enjoy the many seasons we have. And snowmobiling in the winter is

something I love to do. I have never used the CNF riding areas and may never use it. Just don't want all the

people riding there to move over to my areas. I don't see why an essential part of Alaskan transportation should

be cut off from traveling in a certain area. Snowmobiles leave less of a imprint on land then hikers do so I don't

understand that argument. And snowmobiles leave wonderful trails that both skiers and hikers get to enjoy. 

 

Hope this helps you guys make your decision.  

 

John Van Diest


